
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

Week Ahead Information – w/c 29th January 2024 

                  Whole School Attendance –96.45% 

Reminders  
 
 
 

Whole 

School 

Messages 

Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 
 

F1 Attendance NNM =96.94 %   NAMC = 98.63%. 
 
If any child has come home in spare clothes please can they be returned to nursery. In 
addition if you have any old uniform that can be donated it would be greatly appreciated, 
so we can use it as spares. 
 
Gentle reminder to have all clothes and accessories named.  
 

F2 Attendance F2AG =91.77 %   F2KE = 96.67%. 
 
Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 

Y1 Attendance 1SH/LS = 94.44%   1CR = 91.11%. 
 
Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 
 

The children are looking forward to sharing what they have been learning in Maths 
at our Maths Workshop. We hope you can come and play some games with us on 
Wednesday 31st Jan, 9:15-10:15 in the main hall. 
 

Y2 Attendance 2LR = 98.52%   2THC = 95.19%. 

 
Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 

 
The children are looking forward to sharing what they have been learning in Maths 
at our Maths Workshop. We hope you can come and play some games with us on 
Wednesday 31st Jan, 9:15-10:15 in the main hall. 
 

Y3 Attendance 3LS = 99.64%   3MN = 99.26%. 
 
Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 
 

Y4 

 

Attendance 4AS = 97.49%   4AD/FF = 96.18%. 

 
Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 

 
Next Thursday (01/01/24), Year 4 will be visiting Tatton Hall as part of their Vikings 
History unit. Please ensure they bring their lunch in a named, plastic bag, that they 
are wearing a warm coat as some activities take place outside and an appropriate 
pair of shoes as they may end up getting a little bit muddy.  
 
Recently, we received an email from TTRockStars informing us that some children 
in Year 4 had been logging onto an old version of the app. It's important that they 



 

use the latest versions of the app and website to ensure they receive the most 
secure, feature-rich and enjoyable experience of Times Tables Rock Stars. Here is 
the advice they sent on how to make sure you are accessing the most up to date 
website: 

If using the website at home, please ask parents to 
visit play.ttrockstars.com/reset to load the latest version in their device's browser. 
Otherwise ask parents to update the Times Tables Rock Stars app from the app 
store. 

 

Y5 Attendance 5BG/GC = 98.57%   5AW = 96.06%. 
 
Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 

 
If anyone has any spare Top Trump cards, small board games, jigsaws etc that 
they would like to donate to the wet play box in Year 5 they would be greatly 
appreciated. Thanks in advance 

Y6 Attendance 6JC = 96.18%   6ZG = 96.53%. 

 
Parents Evening is next week. If you have not yet signed up for a time slot, please do so. 

 

 

http://play.ttrockstars.com/reset

